
F R O M  

PROFESSOR SIR ALFRED AYER F.B.A. WOLFSON COLLEGE 

OXFORD 
OXFORD 511741 

2 November 1979. 

Dear Bunge: 

Thank you f o r  your letter, I am glad 

t h a t  you have wr i t t en  a book about The Mind- 

Bodv Problem, which I s t i l l  regard a s  d i f f i c u l t  

and important. Of course I should have no 

object ion t o  reviewing it. Among o ther  

philosophers here 1 suggest Anthony Quinton, 

President  of T r in i ty  College; J. L. &ckie and 

Gareth Evans, both of University College; 

Jonathan Glover of Mew College. 

Yours s incere ly ,  

f-r* P I +  
A.J. Ayer. 
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